308

coOoMMUNITY U N I'T
S CHOZODOL DISTRICT

To all SD 308 Staff Members,

Our 13th Annual Allied Bank Crosstown Challenge Football Game between Oswego and Oswego
East High Schools will be on Friday, September 29th at Oswego High School, Sophomores play at
4:30pm followed by the Varsity game at 7pm. The crosstown game has become very popular, selling
out the past couple of years. Students, staff, alumni, parents, families and the community are eager to
show their school spirit and cheer on their favorite team. In order to allow for as many fans as
possible, we have created a new timeline and process for ticket purchases. Please review the process
below, as it is different from past years. We hope that you are able to purchase a ticket and join us for
this fun evening, it will be full of energy and tradition. Ticket prices are $4 for adults, $2 for students,
and $1 for senior citizens. There are no passes allowed for this contest.

- Families of students performing at the game (soph & varsity level football, cheer, dance,
and band) will be offered the opportunity to purchase two tickets, until September 21st. Tickets
not purchased by that date will be cycled back into general ticket sales.

- SD 308 Staff will have the opportunity to purchase two tickets on Monday, September 25th.
Tickets will be for sale in the Athletic Department at both high schools, staff ID must be
presented. Tickets will be sold at OHS and OEHS 7am- 5pm. Staff wishing to purchase
additional tickets can do so on the designated general sale times below.

- High School Students can purchase two tickets, on Tuesday, September 26th at school.
Students must present their ID, which will be punched to signify they’ve made the purchase.

- Online General Ticket Sales will be capped at five per purchase. Online tickets will be
released via www.statechamps.com.
- Monday, September 25th at 8 am until sold out for the day
- Tuesday, September 26th at 8 am until sold out for the day
- Wednesday, September 27th at 8 am until sold out for the day
- Thursday, September 28th at 8 am until sold out or 10 pm

- In-Person General Ticket Sales will be capped at five per adult purchase, with a limited
quantity available at each school. Tickets can be purchased on Tuesday, September 26th from
5-7pm at OHS (enter through door 37), or OEHS (enter through door 41).

- Game Day: If not yet sold out, all remaining tickets will be sold at the gate at OHS beginning
at 3:45pm, limited to five per purchase.

Thank you for your ongoing support of our athletic teams, we look forward to seeing you at the game!
Contact the athletic department with any questions: OHS 630.636.2023 or OEHS 630.636.2222.
For information on the 13th Annual Allied Bank Crosstown Challenge visit crosstownchallenge.com.



http://www.crosstownchallenge.com/

